
 

 

Recent Eastern New England Chapter Activities 
Women Take Flight, March 3 

Scholarship Luncheon, March 10 
Microsoft, March 10 

 

Eastern New England Chapter members have been busy spreading the word about the 

Ninety-Nines in a variety of venues in the month of March - in between Nor-easters, of 

course! Here are some pictures to warm your heart, if not your body, during Winter Storm 

Skylar. 
 

 

Women Take Flight, March 3 

Women Take Flight is an annual event at the 

New England Air Museum at Bradley 

International Airport in Windsor Locks, CT. 

The Ninety-Nines had a table, expertly run by 

A.J. Davis of the Connecticut Chapter. ENE 

members Olga Mitchell, Margot Cheel, and 

Jann Clark journeyed to CT for the event. 

 

 

 



 

 

Scholarship Luncheon, 
March 10 

The Scholarship Luncheon was held at the 

Wayside Inn in Sudbury, with 27 attendees. 

 
Sue Mead, the winner of the Candie Oldham 

Honorary Scholarship, was on hand to 

gratefully accept her award. Although she is 

an automotive journalist by trade, she is an 

enthusiastic pilot and active in her local pilot 

community. 

 
We were interviewed for a Veteran's Cable 

TV station. Hopefully, we will have a link to 

share when the piece airs. 

 
The William Bridge Memorial Scholarship 

winner, Kayla Placido, a student at Embry-

Riddle Aeronautical University, was unable 

to attend the luncheon. Her scholarship was 

proudly received by her grandparents, Mr. & 

Mrs. Edward Faria. Edward was her 

inspiration to become a pilot. 

 
Deborah Douglas, Ph.D., the director of 

collections and curator of science and 

technology at the MIT Museum, gave an 

informative and entertaining talk entitled 

"Cambridge, we have a problem! Myths (and 

facts) about aerospace history in 



 

Microsoft Aviation Career 
Day for Girls, March 10 

Margot Cheel made a presentation about 

aerial photography at the Microsoft store in 

the Prudential Center in Boston. 99s from 

other Chapters will be presenting at various 

Microsoft stores throughout New England. 
 

Massachusetts." 

 

Upcoming: Section Meeting, 
April 27-28 

Save the date! Details will be coming 

shortly! 
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